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February 13, 2012

Mr. Scott T. Sohr

Environmental Waste Solutions, LLC
4521 Trousdale Drive

Nashville, TN 37204

Re: Environmental Waste Solutions IDL 03-0212
Permit elevations — Cell 1 =

Dear Mr. Sohr:

The Division of Solid Waste Management requested survey information on Cell 1 Phase
I of the EWS Class II Disposal Facility in a letter dated November 2, 2011. We
received this information in the form of a drawing submitted on your behalf by Mr. Jo
House with House Engineering, LLC on January 31, 2012. The survey shows an apparent
over-fill on both the east and south slopes of the landfill as compared to the approved
final contours in the permit.

Therefore, please submit a plan to either modify the current contours or to restore the
existing slopes to comply with the permit. This plan shall include detailed operational
procedures and engineering drawings, as appropriate, and shall be submitted to the
Jackson Field Office within 45 days.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. If you have any questions concerning this
letter, please contact me at (731) 512-1337.

ames W. Warren
Environmental Field Office Manager
Division of Solid Waste Management

c: Nashville File
Jo House, P.E., P.G. Civil and Environmental Consultants
Michael Stagg — Waller, Landsen, Dortch and Davis



